SouTH CAROLINA ELECTRIC & GAS COMPANY

POST OFFICE 764
COLUMBIA, SOUTH CARCLINA 29218

O. W. DIXON, JR.
VICE PRESIDENT

NUCLEAR OPEYATIONS October 12, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Ooffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclghr Station
Docket No. 50/395
Operating License No. NPF-12
NUREG-0737 Technical Specifications
Generic Letter No. 82-16
Dear Mr. Denton:

In response to Generic Letter No. 82-16, NUREG-0737 Technical
Specifications, the Technical Specifications issued for the
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station were reviewed to determine if
tl.ey were consistent with those items discussed in Enclosure 1
of the Generic Letter. South Carolina Electric and Gas
Ccupany's review of the Technical Specifications for the Virgil
C. Summer Nuclear Station assured that all subject TMI items
discussed in enclosure 1 have been implemented.

If you have any further questions or comments, please let us
know.

Very tryly yours,
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ce: V. C. Summer W. A. Williams, Jr.
G. H. Fischer R. B. Clary
H. N. Cyrus 0. 8. Bradham /%‘(é
T. C. Nichols, Jr. A. R. Koon
0. W. Dixon, Jr. M. N. Browne
M. B. Whitaker, Jr. G. J. Braddick
J. P. O'Reilly J. L. Skolds
H. T. Babb J. B. Knotts, Jr.
N. A. Nauman B. A. Bursey
C. L. Ligon (NSRC) NPCF
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